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Firearms Testing and Evaluation Procedures

Thank you for your interest in Del-Ton Incorporated products.  We want to assist you in every way possible to secure the firearm you desire to test, meet your deadlines, and complete your assignment, so please take note of our procedures below.

1. To request a gun for editorial testing and evaluation, please contact Rob Jones with The Imagesmith, LLC at robj.imagesmith@gmail.com  Ph. 610-248-9948.  
2. If you have a signed letter of assignment or an e-mail assignment describing the nature and scope of your article, please include that and any pertinent details.
3.  If you are writing for a blog or a web site, the blog or web site must have been live for at least 12 months and you must be able to provide traffic statistics and show traffic to the Del-Ton web site. 

4.  We will need a copy of the licensed dealer’s current FFL where you will receive the firearm(s) you have requested. You can email this to robj.imagesmith@gmail.com or fax it to 888.451.7622.  If you are a working police officer, a letter on letterhead from your police or sheriff’s department allowing shipment of the firearm(s) to your department will be sufficient. Please provide both a shipping (FFL) address and a “bill to” (your home) address as well as your phone number.

5. All Del-Ton Incorporated test and evaluation sample firearms are shipped at the expense of Del-Ton Incorporated to the address listed on the FFL and are consigned to you for a period of 90 business days from the date of the shipment. We ask that you please alert the FFL holder to be on the lookout for the firearm(s) you are expecting. With the firearms shipment, you’ll receive an invoice for the firearm(s) at a courtesy, discounted price available only to evaluators.
6. If you wish to purchase the gun at this specially discounted price, you may pay for it any time within the 90-day period. Payment can be made by money order, or MasterCard or Visa. To arrange for purchase, please contact Sara Cookson, scookson@del-ton.com.  If you wish to return the gun you have tested, you should find a prepaid return label in the box. If not, please contact Sara Cookson, scookson@del-ton.com. Please be sure to securely pack the firearm, preferably, in the original shipping box.

7. We suggest that all testing and evaluation of Del-Ton firearms be conducted with clean, recently manufactured factory ammunition that meets SAAMI and NATO specifications. We do not provide ammunition for testing and evaluation, unless specific arrangements have been made. Reloaded ammunition should not be fired in Del-Ton firearms. 

8. For the duration of the consignment period, we ask that you possess, use, store and transport the Del-Ton sample firearm(s) in full compliance with all federal, state, and local laws, ordinances and regulations. We understand the firearm(s) are subject to normal use and wear during the testing and evaluation process; however, your care is appreciated.
We also ask that you carefully read and follow all instructions and operating procedures included with your consignment firearm(s). If you have any questions about the operation of the firearm, please contact Rob Jones, and she will put you in touch with someone who can assist you. 

 

If you have questions about any of these procedures or any suggestions on how to enhance this process, please contact Rob Jones, 610-248-9948.
